
 

 

INVITATION LETTER 
Name:  

Affiliation:  

Dear                               ， 

We are excited to announce that the 12th International Conference on the Analysis of 

Geological and Environmental Materials (Geoanalysis 2024) will be held on September 15th-

19th, 2024 in Wuhan, China. On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is our great honor to 

invite you to attend Geoanalysis 2024 this coming fall.  

The Geoanalysis series of conferences aim to meet a worldwide demand for an international 

conference devoted specifically to analytical advances and innovations and their application, 

supporting the professional needs in the analysis of geological and environmental materials. 

Detailed information can be found at https: // geoanalysis2024.aconf.org/. 

Please note that the sole purpose of this letter is to assist you in obtaining a visa for entering

China. Obtaining the visa is the responsibility of each individual delegate.  

This letter is not and cannot be regarded as a financial commitment from the organisers of 

Geoanalysis 2024. During your stay you cannot be engaged in any employment. 

We are looking forward to meeting you at Wuhan in the golden autumn of 2024!  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Yongsheng Liu 

Chair of Organizing Committee Geoanalysis2024 

 

https://geoanalysis2024.aconf.org/



